
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

3/24/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

Peggy reported that she changed the schedule for selling at the Shur Save. The first one will be 

Sunday April 3rd from 10-4 and she will be there the entire time. If you would like to help Peggy, 

please stop by and give her a hand. 

 

Bill reported that he had a great time at PETS. It was very rewarding and he learned a lot. 

 

Darlynne offered to be in charge of the raffle basket for the District Conference. 

 

A discussion over the Waterfall calendars was had and decided upon to take only 25 because in 

prior years we have not sold all the calendars. Ben Guthrie will tell Dewey of our decision. 

 

Peggy reported on Durand’s “Pie-O-Rama”. The winner was a 12-year-old girl. She beat out many 

good pie makers. Her pie was a mandarin orange pie with a gingersnap crust. 

 

Our speaker for the evening was Darlynne and she spoke on an events planning seminar she 

attended. She learned that, for example, if you have an event for over 5000, you have to have a bio-

hazard plan and active shooter plan in place. She is working on some ideas for our club to do. The 

antique show idea is coming along and hopes to have things ready for next year. She is hosting a 

mini antique show at Press Bay Alley in Ithaca on June 5th from 10-5. We may want to go up and 

take a look at what it would be like for us the following year. She is also working on a preliminary 

budget for next year’s antique show. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

 

  

 

Dinner Schedule 

3/31/16 Kain 

4/7/16  McGuire/McGuire 

4/14/16 B. & D. Overbaugh 

4/21/16 K. & T. Overbaugh 

           Speaker Schedule 

3/31/16 Club Assembly 

4/7/16  K. Overbaugh 

4/14/16 Visioning 

4/21/16 Club Assembly 

 



 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$2 from Mike Jimenez for Peggy saving his butt and 
cooking the meal tonight. 

$1 from Bill for restarting his patio project. 

 

 

 

Wednesday, April 20th, Supermarket Sweeps   

Friday, July 8th, Golf Tournament       

 

Thursday-Sunday, August 5th – 7th, NASCAR   



 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


